Happy Holidays from SCOCAblog!

Thank you for bearing with us as SCOCAblog ramps up. After the holidays, we will
be getting you more frequent updates of what is happening at the Supreme Court of
California, and bringing you analysis of pending and decided cases from our expert
panel of contributors. If you're interested in contributing, email us here.

Also, stay tuned for a new added function at SCOCAblog: a live docket! The live
docket will keep you updated on all of the cases on SCOCA’s docket.
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